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Cincinnati Bar Association Magazine - "A New Era
For An Old Law"
January 1, 2016 Columbus

Bill Nolan of the Columbus office co-authored the cover story in the
Cincinnati Bar Association's monthly magazine. The article, "A New Era
for an Old Law," focuses on developments under Ohio's employment
intentional tort statute, which is unusual in providing the potential for civil
remedies to injured workers on top of workers' compensation benefits.
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